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Dear David, 

We have all felt a profound sense of loss since the announcement of your decision 
to retire. For nearly twenty years, the Court has had the benefit of wisdom, civility, 
and dedication to the cause of justice. Your keen intellect and broad knowledge have 
enlarged our deliberations and enriched the Court's jurisprudence. 

We deeply value the times we bave shared in judicial service. We understand 
your desire to trade white marble for White Mountains, and return to your land "of easy 
wind and downy flake." Though you will not be among us in our daily labors, we are 
grateful that the privilege of your sturdy friendship will endure long beyond your 
departure from the bench and tables we have shared. 

/ Affectionately, 
I 


